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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 10:40 AM
To: macspapa.bm@gmail.com
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1356 Jefferson Avenue appeal
Attachments: 1356 Jefferson Ave.McCarthy Ltr.1-8-21.doc

Hello Mr. McCarthy, 
I am following up on a letter sent by Ms. Zimny dated January 8, 2021 confirming the Council Public Hearing date of 
January 20, 2021 (see attached).  Somehow, the matter was missed on our part; therefore, the public hearing date is 
now January 27, 2021 at 3:30 p.m.  Once again, due to the covid -19 pandemic, contested in-person testimony is not 
feasible.  You may submit written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by 
voicemail at 651-266-6805.  If you are not contesting, no further action is needed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
O: 651-266-8585 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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